



## **Emma Ohlsson**

To: Umut Özkirimli

You replied to this message on 2018-11-13, 10:55.

Dear Umut,

As you are aware of there is going to start an investigation regarding the different complaints that has been filed from you towards Pinar. We will take help from external consults and they will not be the same as last time. They have said that they can start their work the 19<sup>th</sup> of November. Would it be possible to be in Sweden that day?

Best regards, Emma

## **Emma Ohlsson**

Personalsamordnare

Samhällsvetenskapliga fakulteten Institutionsservice Sandgatan 3, 221 00 Lund

Tel: 046 222 4806

Mail: emma.ohlsson@sam.lu.se